
23 April 2013

To whom it may concern:

I am writing as a concerned citizen in regards to the sex selected abortions that are currently taking 
place in Australia.

I wish to state my views in support of Senator John Madigan's bill to remove medicare funding for 
sex selected abortions.

Abortions are not lawful in the eyes of God, regardless of the circumstance. The act of murder 
committed to an unborn child and denying that person a right to live without their defence should be 
at the forefront of ones conscious.

Let us examine ourselves before the judgement seat of God on this matter.


